Town of Harwich 
Historic District & Historical Commission
Legal Notice 

The Historic District and Historical Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, August 21, 2019 in the Griffin Room, Town Hall, at 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA to consider the following applications. The public hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m. followed by a public meeting. Any member of the public having an interest in these applications is invited to attend and provide information and comment relevant to this matter or may submit the same in writing.   
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]
HH2019-19 Certificate of Appropriateness (COA) has been received for 711 Main Street, Map 41, Parcel D8, in the C-V Zone and the Harwich Center Historic District.  The application proposes new or modifications of features relating to doors, lights, parking and signage. The application is pursuant to MGL c. 40C, §6, 711 Main Street LLC Owner, Saumil Patel, Applicant.

All documents related to the above case(s) are on file with the Planning Department and the Town Clerk, 732 Main Street and may be viewed during regular department business hours.

In accordance with state law, this legal notice will also be available electronically at ‘www.masspublicnotices.org.’  The City/Town is not responsible for any errors in the electronic posting of this legal notice.

Mary Maslowski, Chairman
Cape Cod Chronicle – Print Dates: August 1 & 08, 2019 
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